School of Modern Languages : Linguistics,
University of Liverpool,

P.O. Bex 347,

Liverpool L69 3BX

MW /AME 26th November, 1982

Mr. A.C. Henderson,
Torres Wines Ltd.,

4 Wellington Terrace,
Bayswater Road,
London W2

Dear Mr. Henderson,

On behalf off the Anglo-Catalan Society I am writing
to you to thank you most warmly for your gift of two cases of
Gran Vina Sol in connection with our Annual Meeting &t the
Instituto de Espana on 19th-20th November.

The Meeting was very well attended and we were
honoured by the presence, as guest speakers, of Dr. A.M., Badia,
rector of the University of Barcelonia, and Dr. Max Cahner,
Minister of Culture in the Generalitat.

Once again we are most grateful for your continued
generosity to the Society.

Yours sincerely,

Max W. Wheeler



